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March 20, 2017 
 
 

Mr. Victor M. McCree 
Executive Director for Operations 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
SUBJECT: INTERIM COMMENTS ON DRAFT NUREG/BR-0058, REVISION 5, "U.S. 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION GUIDANCE ON PERFORMING 
COST-BENEFIT ANALYSES” 

 
Dear Mr. McCree: 
 
During the 641st meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, March 9-11, 2017, 
we reviewed proposed Revision 5 to NUREG/BR-0058, “U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Guidance on Performing Cost-Benefit Analyses.”  Its table of contents lists 12 appendices.  
However, seven of the appendices consist only of an outline of intended contents.  Staff has 
indicated that these appendices remain under development.  The draft NUREG is currently 
pending issuance for public comment. 
 
We find it reasonable to seek public comments on the draft NUREG, and we plan to provide 
comments in parallel.  Because Revision 5 to NUREG/BR-0058 refers to the appendices, 
conforming changes are expected to be required as the appendices are completed.  The 
Committee should have another opportunity to review Revision 5 to NUREG/BR-0058 after all 
appendices are completed and prior to its issuance.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
       /RA/ 
 

Dennis C. Bley 
Chairman 
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